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Communiqué

On the afternoon of Monday 5 August 2019, the compliance department of Swan Life Ltd (the ‘Company’)
was internally informed of a suspicious transaction involving a possible forgery of signature. Following a
preliminary investigation, the matter was immediately reported to the police. A full investigation is currently
underway. Notwithstanding the outcome of the investigation, the Company wishes to provide the
reassurance that the suspected fraud will have no adverse effect on clients.

All measures have been taken so that this situation has no material effect on the activities on the Company.

09 August 2019
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This communiqué is published in accordance with the Securities (Disclosure Obligations of Reporting Issuers) Rules 2007, DEM Rule 21 and
the Securities Act. The Board of Directors of Swan Life Ltd accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained therein

Swan Life Ltd Swan Centre T (230) 207 3500
10 Intendance Street F (230) 208 8956
Port Louis, Mauritius W swanforlife.com BRN C06000772




